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Ottawa, July 3, 1906.

Sir.—

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mr. Inspector

Markle's report on the Saddle Lake day school, and in

reply I beg to say that the Department agree with your

marginal note thereon to the effect that there is at

present no necessity for |providing] a bearing school

at this point.

Your obedient Servant,

Fomhea

Secretary.

The Indian Commissioners,

Winnipes, Man.
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